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========================================================================= 

CSI Newsletter: September 2021 
 

Next Meeting: via Zoom, Friday, September 3, 2021 ~ 7:30 PM 
========================================================================= 
NEWS you need to know:  
 
The PW-6 is GROUNDED until the front rudder pedals assembly is repaired. PW-6 is scheduled 
returning to Hemet about 09/04/2021.  
 
** Treasurer: Year to date: 12/01/20 to 08/06/21: Balances reimbursing club accounts are getting 
closer to be filed. Expenses still outpace income. More at the membership meeting in September. 
 
Presidents Message: Riverside County is continuing to have Covid-19 and other forms of the virus, 
therefore all members to wear a mask on the field. Wipe the planes down inside and out, before 
and after you fly.  
 
VP: The Board is accepting some student pilots that are rated and will not require a lot of initial 
pilot training to become current. 
 
Flight Ops.: Flights have slowed down a bit due to hot weather and of course less instructional 
flights. Should be increasing in September.  
 
Maintenance: All gliders but for PW-6 are currently airworthy.  

 
Thanks to Scott Lance for his weekend weather reports for Hemet-Ryan Airport.  
 
Your questions and/or comments are welcomed.  
 
Tom Orbison, Secretary 
Cypress Soaring, Inc.  
 


